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The Theater Committee meeting was attended by Nathalie Blossom, Marsha Weidman, Pamela 
Boothe, Kedra Gottlieb, Tamika Watkins, David Stanley and Debbie Seror. Resident and Parks 
and Recreation Committee member Jennifer Zuiker also attended the meeting.  
 
April Meeting Minutes- A motion to approve the April minutes was made by Marsha Weidman 
and seconded by Kedra Gottlieb. 
 
Parks & Recs Proposed Movie Nights Schedule- Jennifer attended the meeting to share the 
preliminary movie list schedule with the Committee and notified them that she has cancelled the 
July 20th movie night because she knows there is a show and asked the Committee to notify her 
of upcoming shows so she can take those dates off of the schedule as well. Jennifer continued to 
say that she will email the Committee the calendar and they will continue to serve Skinny Pop 
and water during the movies, but this year she’s like to have boxed water instead of bottled water 
since it’s better for the environment. The Committee thanked Jennifer for her time and are 
looking forward to movie nights in the theater.  
  
Into the Woods- Tamika reported that Jaxx will be loading in on Sunday and tickets went on 
sale last Friday.  
 
Shrek- Pamela reported that Shrek was great and they had a full audience for both shows. There 
was no intermission this time because the show was only 1 hour and 15 minutes long and it’s 
difficult to round up the kids after intermission.  
 
Witches of Oz- Nathalie reported that Gloria’s last show will be “Witches of Oz” with show 
dates on July 20th and 21st. They would like to have a reception after Saturdays show. Katie is 
gathering up all of Gloria’s past actors and inviting them to the show and reception. The 
Committee is discussing a “pot of gold” of “go fund me” page for Gloria to wish her the best.  
 
2019/2020 Budget- Nathalie provided the Committee with Palmer Davis’ proposal that includes 
a 13 week session with 2 shows, 2 tech days with 4 hours each day, rewrites, editing, musical 
director, support staff and assistants, scripts, rights, sets, props and projections for the amount of 
$6,550.00. The fee for each student is $240.00.  David said since the Committee will be 
entertaining different theatrical companies and each charge a different price, the Committee 
should pay a flat rate of $5,000.00 or $6,000.00 and the company can charge the enrollment fee 
needed to run the production.  
 
Theater Technical Report (Scout) – As reported in last month’s meeting there have been issues 
in the past during Jaxx’ s tech week where files are erased and equipment is connected 
incorrectly so David drafted a list of “do do’s” and “not to do’s” that someone needs to go over 
with Jaxx’s tech people at the beginning of each production. This Wednesday Ky from Jaxx will 
be here setting up so Preston has to meet him and go over the list.  David will email the draft list 



for Marsha Weidman to review. David strongly suggested the association hire someone to be 
available when technical issues arise.  
 
 
 
 
The Meeting was adjourned at 11:00 am.  


